October 10, 2017
Dear Parent,

We would like to include your child’s grandparents in special events at Grace Episcopal School.  An upcoming event is our 17th Annual Family Thanksgiving Feast on November 16th.  We will be having our turkey dinner complete with all the trimmings.  The children will be coloring/decorating the invitations for their grandparents, and the school will mail them.   We are happy to mail the art to any grandparents – in state or not, whether they can make the feast or not.  Other occasions in which to include grandparents would be our Christmas Program, San Gabriel Park field trip at Easter and our Graduation/End of Year Ceremony.  These events enable your child and his/her grandparents to enjoy a special time together in the setting of the child’s school environment.  If you would like the grandparents (or any “Grand” person) in your child’s life to be included, please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return it to school by THURSDAY, OCTOBER 19th.  Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

Grace Episcopal School

****Please write clearly****
Child’s Name (first and last)








Grandparents’ Names and Address

Grandparents’ Names and Address

Grandparents’ Names and Address

*Please use the back if necessary.* 

